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Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Jessica Van Puyenbroek 
Sent: Friday, 26 November 2021 4:54 PM
To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)
Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au
Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

Good afternoon,  
 
I hope this email finds you well.  
 
I have been advised from the Mitchell Shire Council of the planing of the Beveridge/Wallan Quarry.  
 
I'm deeply concerned for the health and well being of the residents and environment in the area, as 
someone who suffers from asthma, I moved to Wallan from Bundoora for the fresh air and less 
polluted roads.  
 
As a resident that lives near the planned Quarry Zone I'm also strongly against the quarry for the 
potential damage to the surrounding properties and the devaluing of said properties.  
 
Please stop the Quarry.  
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Kind regards,  
Jessica Van Puenbroek 
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